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IMLI TO WELCOME THE 37TH GENERATION
OF MARITIME PROFESSIONALS

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) will welcome the
37th generation of maritime professionals on Wednesday, 1
October, 2025. The newly admitted students of the academic year
2025-2026 will be introduced to IMLI by the Director of the Institute,
followed by an orientation session.

For the academic year 2025-2026, 65 students from 31 States will
receive quality training in the full spectrum of international maritime
law. In line with its policy of reserving 50 per cent of the places for
women candidates, 31 of the students are female professionals.

The Institute’s Director noted, “We are all looking forward to
welcoming the new class and start with them this academic journey.
We remain committed to support the IMO Member States and the
international maritime community through the training of the
maritime leaders of tomorrow. | am confident that the members of
the new class will follow in the footsteps of their predecessors and
continue upholding the Institute’s values. We are grateful to all
donors who continue to believe in the Institute’s mission and the
Importance of its education.”



